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On May 21, 2019, American Honda noƟfied NHTSA of a stop sale and safety recall for certain model
year 2019 CR-V vehicles in which the steering wheel cable reel or cable reel sub-wire harness may be
damaged by a burr on the steering wheel metal center sub core. Later on June 29, 2019, American
Honda has expanded the affected populaƟon to include addiƟonal 2019 CR-V vehicles.
  
EffecƟve Thursday August 8th, at approximately 1 PM EST, repair kits will be available for dealer
ordering.  Currently repair kits are available in limited quanƟƟes with addiƟonal regular incoming
shipments planned. American Honda recommends that you use repair kits to saƟsfy current
in-service vehicles.
 
Service bulleƟn 19-062, Safety Recall: 2019 CR-V Cable Reel and Sub-Wire Harness has been posted
to the Service InformaƟon System (SIS).  This bulleƟn contains warranty, parts, tools, and repair
informaƟon related to this recall campaign.
  
As always, be sure to do an iN VIN status inquiry for all vehicles passing through your dealership to
determine eligibility for any open campaigns.
 
 
 
Thank You,
 
 
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
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From Parts Operations, Campaign Group

Subject Parts Available for Ordering: 2019 CR-V Steering Wheel Cable Reel Recall
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